
Heatherwood Homeowners Association  

January 22, 2019 

Moore Library 7:00-8:00  

Board Member attendees: 

Scott Caskey, President 

Michelle Bucia, Secretary  

 

Total of 9 members present including Board Members 

Scott Caskey led the meeting.  

Order of business:  

 Scott called the meeting to order. 

 Scott had available the financial information for review and will post online on our Facebook page.  

 Matthew Coffman submitted his resignation as Vice President of the HOA. Scott called for any 

nominations for the role.   

Discussion:  

 Scott has asked for assistance in soliciting bids for lawn service (the current provider is not interested 

in continuing service), flowerbed maintenance, installation for flower beds, and sprinkler addition to 

the entrances. will start collecting bids for landscaping, this new bid will include the small area 

missed in the last  

 We did receive one bid for insurance. This bid will be reviewed. The annual premium is quoted at 

$1,255.00.  

 The members present discussed potential options for future growth and projects for the HOA.  

 The members present discussed arranging a neighborhood get together for this spring/summer. Two 

members, Michelle Blount and Theresa Howell, volunteered to assist. More information to follow.  

 Please submit any items you would like to see on the agenda for the next meeting.  

 Scott adjourned the meeting at 8:00 p.m. 

Next meeting will be held at 7:00 p.m., Tuesday, March 19, 2019 at Moore Library. advance.  


